

October 11, 2012

Clerks Services City of Greater Sudbury PO Box 5000, STN'A' 200 Brady St. Sudbury, ON P3A 5P3

To Whom it May Concern,

This is an official request on behalf of Sudbury Summerfest Foundation to address the Community Services Committee at the November 5, 2012 meeting.

The purpose of this request is to present to the committee information relating to the proposed changes for the parks by-law relating to the operation of midway's in Greater Sudbury. The proposed changes to the by-law will in effect eliminate that ability of Summerfest to continue offering a midway as part of its annual festival programming, as well as impact its revenue stream.

The presentation will be made verbally, along with a power point presentation. Attending on behalf of Summerfest will be Christopher Nerpin, Bev Briscoe, and Elaina Groves.

On behalf of the Sudbury Summerfest Foundation,

Christopher Nerpin

Sudbury Summerfest Foundation

**Board Member**